UNIVERSITY OF o -
WEST GEORGIA Office of Education Abroad

Management in South Africa
March 16 - 23, 2024

The Management Department’s Spring 2024 Study Abroad course will include a
week in South Africa over spring break. One of the world’'s leading emerging
markets and the ‘Gateway to Africa’ for business investors, South Africa is known
for its picturesque natural landscape, richly diverse cultural heritage, and a vast
supply of natural resources. During this once-in-a-lifetime adventure, you will
learn about the economy, visit world-class businesses, take a safari and
experience the unique culture all while earning up to six class credits. This course
is open to both undergraduate and graduate students.

All enrolled students will receive $450 to
Cost assist in program costs. Additional
$3985 scholarships are available.
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For questions, please contact: Dr. Bergiel - ebergiel@westga.edu
Office of Education Abroad - goabroad@westga.edu




